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TITLE OF REPORT:  QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS 
 
In accordance with Standing Order 4.8.11(b), three questions were submitted by Members 
of the Conservative Group by the deadline date for questions set out in the Council’s 
Constitution. 
 
 
(A) Unlawfully Parked Vehicles 
 
Councillor Jim McNally to Councillor Paul Clark (Executive Member for Planning and 
Transport): 
 
“Members were advised, via the MIS of 18 December 2020 that the minimum set period for 
observing vehicles unlawfully parked on yellow lines was to be reduced from 5 minutes to 2 
minutes.  The record of the decision taken under delegated authority states at paragraph 6.1 
that ‘The Executive Member for Planning & Transport & Deputy as well as other ward 
councillors have been informed and are supportive of the decision taken’.  
 
Can the Executive Member inform Council which ward councillors were informed and when?” 
 
 
(B) Progress of Work on the New Settlement 
 
Councillor David Levett to Councillor Paul Clark (Executive Member for Planning and 
Transport): 
 
"Could the Executive Member update us on the progress of work on the New Settlement for 
which the previous administration secured substantial funding from central government”  
 
 
(C) Local Election Safeguards 
 
Councillor Morgan Derbyshire to Councillor Martin Stears-Handscomb (Leader of the 
Council): 
 
"Would the leader of the council please outline the safeguards that have been put in place 
to protect poll workers and voters if the local elections are to go ahead this May?" 


